MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
PROJECT MAC

Reply tos  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Telephones 617) 864.6900 x6201

June 23, 1972

Professor L. D. Braida
Room 4~211

Dear Professor Braida:

Project MAC would like to request a three-month summer appoint-
ment for Professor William A, Martin. This letter explains the reason
why this exceptional request is being made.

Project MAC has recently received approval from its sponsoring
agency, ARPA, for a major redirection of its research goals, with about
half of its ARPA funds to be committed to the new area, Automatic Pro-
gramming. Professor Martin has agreed to provide most of the leadership
for this new project, including especially the management of the start-
ing up phase. Substantial funding of the new project area began in
June, 1972, and an intensive effort by Professor Martin will be necessary
for the next several months to get appropriate projects going, and most
importantly, to develop a level of redirection of Project MAC effort
which is comsistent with that promised to the sponsor.

For these reasons, we feel that an exceptional situation exists,
and a request for a three-month summer appointment is appropriate.

Sincerely yours,
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/” Jerome H. Saltzer

&\\Acting Director, Project MAC
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cc: Professor Smullin
Professor Fano
Professor E. Fredkin
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SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02139
" OFFICE OF THE DEAN ROOM 1-206

June 20, 1‘972

Professor Louis D. Braida
Room 4-211
M.I.T.

Dear Professor Braida:

I have reviewed your request of June 16 to permit Professor W. A,
 Martin to have a three month summer appointment. As you know, Section
2.14 of Policies and Procedures states that:

"In order to insure the availability of at least one month for
rest and relaxation for all of the teaching staff, no individual
will be paid more than eleven-ninths of his annual plan salary
in one fiscal year. This applies to all individuals receiving
supplementary summer compensation for additional teaching
duties as well as sponsored research. Only for the most
exceptional reasons will there be any departure from this
policy."

Neither your memorandum or that of Professor Fredkin indicates that
there is anything exceptional about Professor Martin's plans for the summer.
Therefore, I have no alternative except to reject your request.

If you care to resubmit it, the case should be based upon a need for
the research to be done in this time period. Also, the benefits to the depart-
ment should be clearly indicated. ‘

‘ "47
Alfred H. Keil
Dean of Engineering

Sincerely,
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cc: Prof. Fredkin <Ee—gg

Prof. Smullin
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: RECEIVED
MEMORANDUM - MAY 2 61972
TO: Jerry Saltzef and John Gintell J. H. SALT;EE_.‘
FROM: Cathy Doyle
DATE ; May 26, 1972

SUBJECT: Unused 1970 DSR Staff Vacations

The following staff members have turned in vacation cards, The only

one actually using his time is Noel Morris,

Kanodia
Voydock
Feiertag

Morris
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May 22 to June 5, 1972
June 12 to June 30, 1972%
May 22 to June 9, 1972%%

June 3 to June 15, 1972

Will officially be gone from June 20 to August 22, 1972
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Will efficially be gone from July 7 to August 23, 1972



